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On Friday, April 15, a revival of the school's Brand Summit was held. This event was a chance
for third-year students to present their work and for the first- and second-year students to see
their seniors' work. We, first year students, must make our own project goals concrete by the
end of this school year. As such, we would like to learn from the third-year students' strong

English abilities, concise responses to questions, partnerships with companies, and other

activities in anticipation of the future.
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April 16th
We, the first grade inquiry, students attended our program's "Welcome Camp" event. During
the camp, we listened to lectures from former Kofu First students and did simple inquiry
activities.

Through this experience, we gained a general understanding of what we'll do in our inquiry

activities.




JO0-AWI-9-BREIF-IiThonElLE 5/27(8)
BRI —E 4 ZI0- NIV -F -1 3F-%4To1, BEFOFH [CRBERRRDEHO A EEHZ T
FECHR T, BOEDRTSERENERFER R CEL, BAESEEREN L. BT,

%tﬂ%%%&gQ(:%??LTL\Z’B(\:,E,E'\5° (§E% :1—6 TlJJflﬂEEI)

May 27th

The first grade inquiry students attended a “Global Leadership Seminar."

We learned how to solve many serious social and environmental problems. Furthermore,
we gained useful skills, like how to always look for and find problems in our local
communities.

We'd like to make the most of what we've learned, and we look forward to using these

new skills in our inquiry activities.
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June 24th

The first grade inquiry students visited two local companies today. Class 1-6

visited Fuji-Fruits Park in Yamanashi City, and Class 1-7 which I belong to visited

Super Sprout - Factory in Hobato City.

We had learned about agriculture before visiting, we were able to see modern agriculture. We

had a very good time.
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July25th
Today , the first-grade inquiry students held an agricultural symposium. We invited three
lectures to give a lecture on "Agriculture and Myself" They taught us how to solve problems

in agriculture.It was a meaningful experience for our future inquiry activities.Agriculture X

OQO.I will seriously think about it for the community.
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June 10th, 2022

The first grade inquiry students asked the second and third grade students to give
presentations about current events in agriculture.

It was the first time that they gave a presentation, so it was a presentation to see their ability
to present by utilizing their own experience and lessons learned.

Our presentation can be much better, and we will take this experience positivily and conect

to next presentation.




